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Subject: Transnational Connections in Southern Africa (Evora Seminar) : invitation

Dear Professor
Hans Erick Stolten

CAS. University of Copenhagen

We are preparing the Second Seminar on “TRANSNATIONAL CONNECTIONS IN SOUTHERN AFRICA” , under the
umbrella theme “Decolonizing and Post-Colonial Experiences”, to be held at the University of Evora, from
October 12th to 14th, 2016. The focus will be the connections between people, liberation movements and other
organizations in the era of liberation struggles and post-colonial transitions in Southern Africa.

Ths meeting seeks to bring together specialists and PhD students in the field. The aim is to develop and
expand historical debate on the African and Euro-African origins of Transnational Regionalism in Southern
Africa, laying the basis for a thematic network on the topic involving several generations of historians and

other scholars.

Following previous contacts, we would like to invite you to join us in October and present a paper on Nordic
Solidarity with Southern Africa.

The seminar will be hosted by FCT Research Center in Political Science (CICP, University of Evora) . We
expect participants to cover their travel and hotel costs from their institutions or research funds.
We look forward to hearing from you and hope to welcome you in Evora in October.

Best regards,

Helder Adegar Fonseca (UEvora) and Chris Saunders (UCT)



